
Construction Notice
Merrimac Drive at University Boulevard 

 Closure Detour

For information on construction activities  and schedule, contact the Purple Line at 240-424-5325  
To sign up to receive construction alerts via text message or email visit www.purplelinemd.com.

Issue Date: 12/24/2019

Please note that weather and unforeseen conditions may impact work schedule. 

When: Beginning on or about January 24, 2020 

What: Beginning on or about January 24, 2020, Merrimac Drive at University Boulevard will be 
closed for construction for approximately three weeks. A signed detour will be in place to direct 
traffic. Work can take place from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. and 5 p.m. to 7 a.m. on weekdays and weekends. 
The detour can be viewed below: 


